
See the attached NC Medicaid NOV Billing PDF document for instructions on how to
prepare Medicaid patients for the new billing updates effective Nov 1, 2016.

We urge you to read the attached letter from North Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services.

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle51357.aspx

NC Medicaid Billing Effective Nov 2016


